
 

 

 

28th June 2023 

Open Events – 19th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following on from the success of our previous open events, we are pleased to announce that we are 

offering 2 open events on; 

 Tuesday 19th September from 1.30-3.00pm 

 Tuesday 19th September from 3.30-5.00pm 

These events are an initial introduction to our school designed to help students with the transition from 

primary to secondary school. You and your child will be given a tour of the school and the opportunity to 

meet key staff.  

Please contact our SEN Administrator on 01282 682263 or by email at senadmin@pchs.lancs.sch.uk to 

confirm your attendance at one of our events.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Debra Grogan 
Headteacher 
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